
   
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Friday, January 28, 2022 
 
 

• The ASL Club will be meeting on Wednesday, February 2nd at 7:00AM in Room 243 to work on 
our upcoming fundraiser. All club members must attend! 

 

• Attention All Juniors & Sophomores: This year’s Junior Prom will be held on March 4th. 
Tickets will go on sale the week of February 14th in the cafeteria. Save the date – March 4th for 
this year’s Junior Prom! More information to come next week.  

 
 
 
 
 
 


